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Tom, thanks. This message got through.Best,KermitAt 11:58 AM 10/1/97 -0400, you 

wrote:>>>>>Kermit:>>Jeremy said that you had not received this e-mail, so I thought I'd send it>to you 

directly. It would be helpful if you could confirm receipt of it.>I'll have more later.>>Thanks.>>Tom>>To: 

INTERNET-BOARD>cc: Jeremy Gunn/ARRB, Tracy Shycoff/ARRB, Eileen Sullivan/ARRB>From: Tom 

Samoluk/ARRB>Date: 10/01/97 10:14:45 AM>Subject: Possible New Round of Calls From Lloyd Grove, 

Washington Post>>Please be advised that Lloyd Grove of the Washington Post called David at>home today 

and he has now left a message for me at the Review Board. I>have not spoken with him yet.>>According to 

David, Grove says that Cusack has shared letters with him that>were written from Hersh to Cusack at some 

point prior to the Board meeting>with Hersh. Grove says that the letters appear to indicate that Hersh 

was>using the Board in dealing with Cusack. Additionally, Grove detects that>Hersh was suggesting 

stonewalling the Board. Hersh has denied this>suggestion to Grove.>>Please direct calls from Grove to me at 

the Board. David suggested that>our response be that Hersh was cooperative, but, of course, we would 

not>know what he was saying to other people. I will give you an update as I>learn more 

information.>>Thanks.>>>>>Kermit L. HallDean, College of HumanitiesProfessor of History and LawThe Ohio 

State University186 University Hall230 North Oval MallColumbus, Ohio 43210-1319hall.409@osu.edu
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